
PHMSA is requesting a non-substantive change to ICR 201706-2137-001, to put PHMSA Form F7000-1, 

Accident Report Hazardous Liquid Pipeline Systems in its proper place.  In the most recent ICR approval 

dated 8.28.17, PHMSA separated its previous one (1) IC into separate ICs, as requested by OMB desk 

officer Chad Lallemand.  While breaking out the collection activities into multiple ICs, Form F7000-1 was 

not moved to align with its corresponding individual IC, when the break out occurred. OMB approved 

Form F7000-1 should have been aligned with IC “Hazardous Liquid Accident Reporting”.  Approval of this

non-substantive request will correct that.


